For over a decade, Moorelands has received
funding for our City Programs from the CIBC
Children’s Foundation. Recently, in addition to
CIBC increased support from the Foundation,
\%ﬁ’ Children’s Moorelands benefitted substantially from the CIBC
Foundation Miracle Day flagship fundraiser. CIBC Miracle Day
happens every year on the first Wednesday in
December, when wholesale banking sales and
trading staff, and CIBC Wood Gundy investment advisers, donate their fees and
commissions to children's charities across Canada. This March, Moorelands celebrated
its own “miracle day” when we opened envelopes containing $16,525. This donation
from the CIBC Children’s Foundation was made possible by clients who designated
Moorelands as the beneficiary of their Miracle Day transactions. A big thank you to
everyone at the Foundation and to our Board President, Drummond Brodeur, as well as
John Wright, father of City Programs Manager Katie Wright, who promoted
Moorelands among their colleagues and clients. -D.S.






